
-------- Original message --------
From: Enrique Sanchez <ESanchez@fortlauderdale.gov> 
Date: 9/1/21 10:35 AM (GMT-05:00)
To: Yasmine Reger <yasminereger@hotmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Britto Statue

Wow! Thank you.

From: Yasmine Reger <yasminereger@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 8:47 AM
To: Enrique Sanchez <ESanchez@fortlauderdale.gov>
Subject: [-EXTERNAL-] Re: Britto Statue

Hi,
You are very welcome.
I paid 100,000 dollars for the statue.
Here is my receipt.
Regards,
Yasmine.
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From: Enrique Sanchez <ESanchez@fortlauderdale.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 8:28:20 AM
To: Yasmine Reger <yasminereger@hotmail.com>
Subject: RE: Britto Statue

Good Morning Yasmine,

Yes, I am starting to make the arrangements.  One question I’m being asked is the value of the sculpture.

Thank you again for this opportunity.

Best,

Enrique

From: Yasmine Reger <yasminereger@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 7:28 AM
To: Enrique Sanchez <ESanchez@fortlauderdale.gov>; Jay Shechtman <jshechtman@kaynecapital.com>
Subject: [-EXTERNAL-] Britto Statue

Dear Enrique,
I hope this email finds you well.
I am very glad the statue will remain in Tarpon River.
I was wondering if you are making arrangements for the removal which has to occur by next month.
Thank you again for facilitating my request to be in order with my  house buyer.
Warm regards,
Yasmine
Get Outlook for iOS
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